
An update from Kathy Woodcock, Aug. 20/20 

Lap Quilts for Matheson Elders 

 
Lap quilts for Matheson can be dropped off at 4 Knox St., in Peterborough on the weekend of Sept. 11th.  My husband or myself will 

be sure to be at home between 10 am and 3 pm both Friday, Sept. 11 and Saturday, Sept. 12.  
 
They will be sent the following week.  Any in addition to what has been requested will be sent in the annual Quilts for the north drive 
to the northwest through Kenora Chiefs Advisory in late October.  Drop off dates for those baby quilts will be Friday, October 23  and 
Saturday, Oct. 24, also 4 Knox St, between 10 and 3 pm. 
 
There are stairs (Armour Hill is our backyard) so call if you want to be met at the sidewalk, 249-357-8181, or if pickup is required. 
 
I personally want to offer my thanks and gratitude to every member who makes this gift of warmth, Quilts for the North, happen. 
Kathy Woodcock 
Trent Evening Quilters — Leadership Committee 

 


